Lenart, Brett

From:

Michael Martin <mcmartin@firstmartin.com>

Sent:

Monday, October 29, 2018 4:30 PM

To:

Planning

Cc:

JB It; Kelly Anderson; Kevin Belew

Subject:

The Garnet Site Plan and Rezoning

Dear Planning Commission members,

I am writing on behalf of the ownership of 304 and 310 Depot Street, immediately to the West of the above referenced project. We would offer our support and encouragement of both the rezoning and approval of the project as proposed. We have met with the development team and project architect and believe that this high quality project will be a positive for the neighborhood and adjacent property owners. If you have any questions I can be reached via email at mcmartin@firstmartin.com or at my office 734-994-5050.

Respectfully, Michael C. Martin

First Martin

Michael C. Martin

115 Depot Street, Ann Arbor, MI 48104

O: 734.994.5050 C: 734.355.8483

E: mcmartin@firstmartin.com

FIRSTMARTIN.COM

FACEBOOK | TWITTER